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 20th  March, 2020  
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
Re: School Meals 
  
If you have registered on the school website for your child to continue receiving a school 

meal during school closure, please collect this from school each day from 11:45am until 

12.30pm.  

 

If you have not registered to receive a free school meal, and you are entitled, please register 

on the school website as the kitchen needs to be informed.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Mr. D. Rogers 

Deputy Head of School 

 


